
 
                                                   

 

                  

29th September 2014 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

The school photographer will be in school on Friday 3rd October from 8.45 a.m. 
 

Photos will be of individual pupils and whole class groups.   The class photos will be taken in 
a modern and relaxed style of presentation. 
We feel sure that you would welcome the opportunity to purchase the photos in time for 
Christmas, (they make fantastic presents for family and friends!) 
 

We have also arranged for Family groups to be taken on request.  These photographs will be 
taken straight after school on Friday 3rd October in the hall at Brookfield Infant School.  
If you are interested, please complete and return the form below.   
Please note if you have already returned the slip on the Infant School’s letter 
requesting a family photograph, you do not need to return the slip below. 
 

Proofs of the photos will be sent home to you as soon as possible so that you can select the 
photos you require, the prints will be delivered to school and sent home (in time for 
Christmas presents!!) 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

M. Blewer 
Mrs. M. Blewer 
Head Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

To:  School Office - Photographs 
 

I wish for my child to have a family photo to be taken on: 
Friday 3rd October at Brookfield Infant School    
 
        
Name of child …………………………………………………. Class……………………………. 
 
 
Name of child …………………………………………………. Class………………………..…... 
 
 
Name of child …………………………………………………. Class…………………………..… 
 
 
Signed  ……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………………… Class …………………..... 
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